Dear editor-
As a small business independent pharmacist, I urge support for H.R. 4577, the Ensuring Seniors Access to Local Pharmacies Act. This bipartisan legislation which has recently been introduced in Congress seeks to improve the Medicare Part D program for beneficiaries by enhancing pharmacy access in medically underserved communities. Specifically, it would allow any pharmacy in these defined areas that is willing to accept contractual terms and conditions to serve as a preferred pharmacy in Medicare Part D plans. Currently, in most cases, pharmacies that may be willing to accept these contractual terms are unable to do so because the Part D plan refuses to offer these contracts to them.
Enacting this legislation would greatly benefit seniors by offering them more choices in pharmacies where they have the lowest out of pocket expenses. In some cases, seniors may have to travel 20 miles or more to reach a preferred pharmacy and this legislation will allow  many of these beneficiaries to choose a pharmacy closer to home if they so desire.

This legislation puts patients first and I urge Congressman XXX to co-sponsor this crucial bill. 

